
Where

We are pleased to inform you of the
upcoming project to expand the
parking lot of Lula G. Scott Community
Center & Nutrition Site. During the
construction, all Department of Aging
and Disabilities Services, including
Senior Nutrition Program lunch, will be
relocated to a temporary location so
that participants may continue to
enjoy the services and activities
offered at the center.
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Lula G. Scott
Community Center
& Nutrition Site

Announcement
Of Our
Temporary Location

Questions?
Call 

410-222-0256 
St. Matthews
United Methodist Church
6234 Shady Side Road
Shady Side, MD 20764

Temporary Location!!

Anyone needed accommodations may contact the Senior Nutrition Program
at 410-222-0256. TTY users, please call via Maryland Relay 7-1-1. All materials

are made available in alternate formats upon request.


